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I support specifically funding the Corporation Division to meet the needs of Oregon 

businesses are that not being met despite staff's best efforts.  Transactions that used 

to take one to two business days are taking up to two weeks.  The Corporation 

Division is doing what it can, allowing electronic Certificates of Existence and online 

filing for new entity formation is a great start, but so much in business hinges on how 

fast you can get an entity formed and get documents filed.  Adequate funding is 

necessary to bring the Corporation Division current and allow businesses to transact 

with the Division effectively and quickly. 


